
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ADVISORY ON MYANMAR’S SITUATION – 
UPDATE #1 
 
 
February 16, 2021 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
Myanmar is currently under State of Emergency and curfew has been imposed on all households and truckers 
between 8pm and 4am. As of date of Advisory, there have been disruptions in the container trucking industry and 
port operations.  
 
Please refer to statuses below: 
 

• All truckers have stopped operations 
• Carriers are able to release booking confirmations depending on space/ container availability 
• Shipping Agency Department (S.A.D) under Myanma Port Authority is closed until further notice 
• Pick-ups of empty containers from container yard not available until the agents from S.A.D are back to 

work  
 
Revised operating hours:  
Location Status Working Hours 
Factory/Production  Open 0800-1700 
Port Operations Open 0900-1300  
CFS Operations Open 0900-1600 

 
We are monitoring this evolving situation closely and will continue to provide updates.   
 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or local APL 
Logistics office. 
 
Sincerely,  
APL Logistics 
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